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DATES TO REMEMBER
Term 3
1st Sept  - Curriculum Day
4th Sept - Concert rehearsal at  
                  Melba
5th Sept - District Athletics (3-6)
6th Sept - School Concert
8th Sept - Parent Opinion survey
                  closes
11th Sept - Swimming Commences
                - School Council 
14th Sept - 2.30pm - Assembly 
                  (including items from
                  school performance)
15th Sept - Footy colours day
                 - Last day Term 3
                    2.30pm finish

NO CANTEEN ON LAST DAY OF TERM 3

Term 4
2nd Oct - Term 4 begins
16/17th Oct - 3/4 Camp
3rd Nov - Student Free Day
                   (PPD)
6th Nov - Student Free Day 
                (Curriculum Day)
7th Nov - Melbourne Cup Day
1st Dec - Twilight Market
20th Dec - Last day Term 4
                    1.30pm finish

Ainslie Parklands Primary School
Hinkley Ave, Croydon 3136
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Book Character Dress-Up and
Grandparents/Special People Day!
We had an incredible turnout on our
annual Book Character and
Grandparents/Special Person day!
The hall was brimming with visitors to
see the dress-up parade, which had
amazing costumes depicting book
characters.  Our visitors were then
welcomed into Studio classrooms to
participate in activities and visit the
Book Fair. Thank you to all who
attended for making the day extra
specail!





Nude Food changes to
Mondays!
The Student Voice Team cares about
our environment.  As Fridays are now
our lunch order day (where the
number of wrappers  will be hard to
control), the team would like to have a
wrapper free lunch day on Mondays.
Each Monday, the team will be
counting the wrappers in student
lunches and the Studio with the least
wrappers will get the environment
trophy in their Studio for that week. 

          From the Student Voice Team

Wear it Purple!
Thank you to our wonderful community who
participated in  "Wear it Purple" Day today,
supporting inclusion and celebrating you
being you!  We raised $127.30 which will be
donated to Minus 18, an organisation
committed to supporting young people in
the LGBTQIA+ communities. 

Eastland Excursion
Students had a great day at our "It's
not Rocket Science" excursion,
celebrating STEM week, participating
in activities about space, as well as
social and friendship skills. 





Community Engagement Team
We are incredibly lucky to have such
an amazing Community Engagement
Team. To express an interest in being
part of the team, or to make some
suggestions please email: 
janebennettsbrown@gmail.com

Mobile Phones, Smart watches,
personal iPads, etc.
Please note that if students bring
mobile phones, smart watches and/or
personal iPads, devices, etc., to school,
they are required to be handed into
the office on arrival at school, and
collected at the end of the day.  Our
Mobile Phones - Student Use policy is
included in this newsletter and is also
on our website, and applies to all
devices (phones, smart watches, etc.) 
 Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS /
CAREGIVERS / GUARDIANS TO TELL
US WHAT THEY THINK!
If you have received a link for the Parent
/ Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey,
it will be open from Monday 7 August
and close on Friday 8 September 2023.
If you have received a link, we would very
much appreciate you filling in the survey.
The feedback from this survey is
invaluable to us, and we use it for future
planning.  Thank you!

Friday Lunch Orders
If you are able to help with lunch
orders on a Friday (taking the orders
across and bringing the lunches back
from Melba College, please let the
office know if you are able to help.
Thank you!

Apply now to enrol your child in
Foundation (Prep) for 2024
The Department of Education has
released a new statewide timeline for
enrolling in Foundation (Prep) for the
2024 school year.
If you have a child starting primary
school in 2024, it’s time to enrol. Make
sure to submit your enrolment
application by Friday 28 July 2023.
If you are enrolling the sibling of a
student at our school for Foundation in
2024, and both children will be
attending our school at the same time,
your child is prioritised for a place at
our school as per the department’s
Placement Policy. 
It is important to follow the statewide
timeline to enrol your child in
Foundation. Enrolling your child in line
with the timelines allows us to plan our
classrooms, staffing and transition
activities and ensures your child has
the best start to school.
For more information, please read
about when and how to enrol your child
in Foundation at vic.gov.au/enrolling-
foundation-prep.
If you are seeking to enrol your child
into Foundation next year, please
contact our school office on 9870 1566
to request an application form / 
 enrolment form.

 

Parent/Teacher/Student
conferences
Thank you to parents who took part in
our conferences this term.  At APPS, we
believe that the most effective way to
support our children is by working
together with parents.  If you did not
attend the conference, but would like
to talk with your child's teacher, please
contact them to organise a time. 

mailto:janebennettsbrown@gmail.com
https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep


From the Foundation to Level 2 Studio

Since the re-launch of home reading, our students in the F-1 studio have been
doing a great job of filling in their reading logs with their excellent reading
adventures. Each week new readers go home and every week on a Friday we
return and borrow new library books. New titles are arriving all the time and Book
Week has given us even more books to be excited about.   



From the 3/4 Studio
In reading lessons the 3/4s have been practising the skill of summarising a text.
We have looked at different ways that we can summarise, particularly by
answering the 5Ws (who, when, where, what and why). Last week we spent some
time reading and summarising picture books in small groups. 

In Maths, we have been exploring a range of different strategies that we can use to
solve multiplication problems. For one of these lessons, we went out into the
courtyard, and each collected 7 pieces of tanbark. We then calculated how many
pieces of tanbark we had altogether by finding the solution to 7x23. Each student
used their own preferred strategies to find a solution. 

 



From the 5/6 Studio
The 5/6s were concerned that we were running out of tokens before the jars
were filling. So some students embarked on an investigation to suggest a new
jar size. 

Students first measured the volume of a tokens, then calculated how much
volume they would take up in total (though we know they won’t stack perfectly
because they are cylinders). 

Students calculated the capacity of the current jars, and recommended jars
with a capacity of 1L. 

 
















